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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
Project: Greenville Utilities Commission 
 Bethel Water System Improvements  
 

Owner: Greenville Utilities Commission 
 3355 NC Highway 43 
 Greenville, NC 27834 
 

Engineer: The East Group  
 324 S. Evans Street 
 Greenville, NC  27835 
 (252) 758-3746 
  

Sealed bids for the construction of the Bethel Water System Improvements will be received by 
Greenville Utilities Commission, at the office of Greenville Utilities Commission Director of Water 
Resources at 3355 NC Hwy 43 Greenville, NC 27834 and via mail at 701 Utility Way, Greenville, NC 
27834 until 2:00 PM Tuesday, October 18th, 2022, at which time the bids will be publicly opened and 
read. 
 

After Bids are opened, the Owner shall evaluate them in accordance with the methods and criteria set 
forth in the Instructions to Bidders. The Owner reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any 
or all Bids. Unless all Bids are rejected, Award will be made to the lowest responsible Bidder, taking into 
consideration quality, performance and the time specified in the proposals for the performance of the 
Contract. 
 

A non-mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 2:00 PM Thursday, October 6th, 2022, in the 
Operations Center, located at 3355 NC Highway 43 Greenville, N.C. 27834 
 

The Project consists of the following:  
 

• Approximately 5,038 LF of 12-inch water main, 555 LF of 8-inch water main, 150 LF of 2-inch water 
main and 110 LF of 1-inch chemical feed line. 
 

• A new flow control station on US 64 Alt. 
 

• Site demolition, grading, and construction of a new chemical feed building and system at Well Site 3. 
 

• A new two-way meter system at Well Site 3. 
 

• A new mixing system for the elevated tank. 
 

• A chlorine contact loop at Well Site 3. 
 

• Replace an existing well pump at Well Site 3 and a new well head piping arrangement and enclosure. 
 

• A standby generator for Well Site 3. 
 

Bidding Documents are available in electronic or printed form from Duncan Parnell via their bid room 
http://www.dpibidroom.com.  Registration with Duncan Parnell is required to obtain the bid documents. A 
non-refundable fee is charged by Duncan Parnell for a printed set and a fee is required also for download.  
Neither Owner nor Engineer will be responsible for copies of the Bidding Documents obtained from 
sources other than from Duncan Parnell. For questions regarding obtaining bid documents, contact the 
Engineer, Todd Tripp, at The East Group by email at todd.tripp@eastgroup.com, or by phone at the 
number listed above. 
 

The designated website will be updated periodically with addenda, lists of registered plan holders, and 
other relevant information. All official notifications and addenda will be offered only through the 
designated website. 
 

Bid Security in the amount of five percent of the Bid must accompany each Bid and shall be subject to the 
conditions provided in the Instruction to Bidders. 
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